
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: December 10, 2003 

 

SUBJECT: PC 03-33: Elmhurst Memorial Lombard Health Center Planned 

Development Agreement  

 

 

Pursuant to the previously forwarded Ordinances for the above-referenced case, please 

find attached the companion development agreement for the subject property and an 

associated Resolution.  
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